
Scott Kotler 

From: Edinger, Stan [sedinger@loralskynet.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2005 2:31 PM

To: Scott Kotler

Subject: " Katrina-related STA Request SES-STA-20050916-011266

9/21/2005

Re: SES-STA-20050916-011266 
  
Dear Mr. Kotler, 
  
In our phone conversation yesterday September 20, you asked me to verify the 
length of time that would be needed for STA extension, FCC File No. SES -STA-20050916-011266.  
  
I did verify the time needed for the STA, and would like to change the request from 30 to 120 days. 
  
Thank you, 

  Stanley Edinger  
  Manager -Government Relations  
  Loral Skynet  
  Tel: 908-470-2342  
  Fax: 908-470-2453  
  Email: se@loralskynet.com  

This message is intended only for the use of the Addressee and may contain information that is 
CONFIDENTIAL. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication 
in error, please notify us immediately and erase all copies of the message and its attachments.  

Thank You.  

  

   

  


